
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/20/2014 4:08:32 PM 
To: dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov (dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov 

(michael .rob erts on@cpuc. ca. gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Confirming next Monday in San Ramon 

Yes of course. 
Could it be mar 5? I'm out the 6th and 7th, 

From: Robertson, Michael [mailto:michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 02:25 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Lee, Dennis M. <dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Confirming next Monday in San Ramon 

Is it possible to postpone the meeting to sometime between March 5-7? 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 6:56 PM 
To: Robertson, Michael; Lee, Dennis M. 
Subject: Confirming next Monday in San Ramon 

Can you both still make it out for our "quarterly update" meeting? 

Hope so. 

Tomorrow I'll send a list of topics that are on our agenda. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0264152 

mailto:dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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